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27th January 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

SEND Drop-In 

Thank you to everyone who has booked a place for our next Hub ‘Drop In’ which takes place tomorrow, 
Tuesday 28th January from 3.30 to 4.30pm. We are now fully booked, however if you would like to talk to 
the SENCO urgently then please drop in or otherwise email fccsenco@fromecollege.org.uk 
 
 
Year 8 Options Evening Thursday 30th January 
 
All upcoming Year 8 students are invited, with their families, to our options evening this Thursday. There will 
be talks in the Merlin at 5.30pm and 6.30pm to explain the process of selecting options plus teachers from 
options subjects, English and Maths will be on hand to answer any questions.  
 
Year 8 students will receive their paper copy of the options booklet on the night although we have also 
delivered some copies to middle schools and placed it on our website (see the Curriculum area). 
 
 
Year 13 Parents' Evening Tuesday 4th February 

All Year 13 parents should have received an email to book meetings with teachers on 4th February. If you 
didn’t receive one in your inbox, please check the junk folder. Please contact our IT support using 
fccitteam@fromecollege.org.uk if you have any technical issues. 

Alice in Wonderland 

There are now very limited tickets available via The Merlin Website for our annual production, ‘Alice in 
Wonderland’ which will be performed 5th to 7th February. 

A quick reminder that to support the show, we are selling raffle tickets which can be purchased on the night, 
thank you to everyone who has donated a raffle prize. Any further donations for the raffle prizes would be 
very much welcomed – please leave them with our main reception. 

Upcoming Library events 

We have several upcoming events for which we would love some extra student support. 

MNSP Book Awards 

We are very happy to announce that we will be hosting the MNSP Book Awards in May. Librarians from 
secondary schools in the partnership have short-listed six newly released books; students are invited to 
read them and to pick a winner. Student volunteers will be invited to help host the event and meet some of 
the authors who will be attending.  

Poetry by Heart 

Calling all budding performers in Years 9-11. Do you love performing? Can you learn monologues by heart? 
We need you. Help us to secure a place in the national finals of this prestigious event.  

If you want to help support these events, please see Mrs Owsley in the library this week.  
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Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Emma Reynolds 

Principal 

 


